
 

Dear SFMS parents and families, 
  
      What a privilege it has been for me to serve as the principal of Schilling 
Farms Middle School this year. Thank you for sending these exceptional 1118 
students to us every day. The progress, the accomplishments, the growth and 
the journey have been successful because of your support. Your support makes 
the difference. I appreciate all that you do for our students, our teachers and 
staff. 
  
    The integration of technology into the learning environment has been a 
transformational experience for our students, our teachers and the culture of 
our school.  The utilization of Schoology, our learning-management system, 
iPads for 6th and 7th graders and access to laptops for 8th has allowed us to 
bring the digital world into the schoolhouse. We are on our way to preparing 
our students for the global workplace and community. 
  
    My heartfelt gratitude and appreciation goes out to the SFMS PTSA. The 
teachers and staff thank you for your support and willingness to do whatever it 
takes to make Schilling Farms a successful educational community. Your 
countless hours of volunteering make it possible for so many school and 
extracurricular activities to occur.  
  
    We will miss our 8th grade students and their families, but we know they are 
moving on to do great things! Have a fun, relaxing and safe summer. 
  
 Best Robbins, Principal 
 Schilling Farms Middle School 
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Stallions in the Fields! 
(Field Day at SFMS)  

Galloping into Summer! 
As we wrap up the school year, and head into the sun(set) of summer, we want to pause to 

say: 

        Good Luck to our 8th Grade Stallions! You will be missed! 
The halls will not be the same without you, but we know you are off to great horizons! We 

look forward to hearing about your endeavors.  

                               Once a Stallion, always a Stallion! 



Congratulations to the Honor Choir.  They attended 

WTVMEA Jr. Choral Festival on April 12 and received 

superior ratings from all 3 judges for performance and 

superior for sight-reading. 

Speaking of Ms. Spain, and the band: 
SFMS Band competed in April and brought home some awards: 
Jazz Band - 1st place in jazz division 
8th grade - 2nd place 
7th grade - 3rd place 
Ryan Cook - Outstanding Soloist (Jazz) 
 

  

   

 

SFMS Stallions Take the Reins! 

The stallion Stampede 

The stallion Stampede 

SFMS Teacher of the Year, Susan Spain! Ms. 
Spain leads a band program of more than 200 
Stallions, we are very proud! 
 

 

Music to our ears! The Spring Concerts were swinging 
as the Band and Orchestra showed off what they had 
learned this year! 
 

 

Fun Fact: The orchestra teamed up with Collierville 

Middle for the first time to put on a show together! The 

program featured all groups from both middle schools! 

 

Band and Orchestra 

performed in the TN 

All West Competition. 

From Orchestra 

Director, Britta Hall: 

SFMS orchestra earned 

superior ratings in 

sight reading and our 

overall score.  

Congratulations to the Schilling Farms 

Dance Team! In February, they placed 

3rd in the Nation! 

Our SFMS Lady Stallions are the 2016-17 undefeated (19-

0) regional champions! Congratulations to the team, 

coaches, and families!  


